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Date: Thu, 19 Feb 1998 10:49:00 +0000 (GMT)
From: Angela Faunch <A.M.Faunch@ukc.ac.uk>

According to the Kent Libraries catalogue on microfiche which we hold, the
following directories should be held at Canterbury Library.

1893/4
1894/5
1897/8
1904/5
1911/12

Some seem to be in hard copy, others on microfiche

The only additional ones apparently held at Maidstone are 1912/13 and
1913/14.

As all of these are in the reference collection, we wouldn’t be able to
borrow them for home reading. I think the easiest, quickest and most
economic solution would be for you to apply to the reference librarian at
Canterbury to see them there. They have copying facilities. If you want
access to the years held only at Maidstone, I could see if they will copy
the relevant pages and how much it will cost.

Please let me know if you need more information. It is possible that
Canterbury Library will know any locations for the "missing" years.

Angela
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